From: BDC Laoima

To:
Subject: Official Information Request for Mokihinui Reserve Sub-committee Query Ref: OIA 050/25
Date: Thursday, 15 May 2025 2:08:02 pm

Attachments: Re Mokijhinui Reserve.msq

Dear

We refer to your official information request via Mayor Jamie Cleine dated 6 May 2025
requesting the following:

You have stated that the subcommittee that you appoint represent the community so once again
under Igoima who is the chairperson and the committee members who voted on this.

The information you have requested is attached (email dated 8 May provided by Mayor Jamie
Cleine) and below:

Appointment’s as follows —
Subcommittee established December 14th 2022

Mandy Coleman appointed December 148 2022

Hayley Brunner appointed March 29 2023

Faye Spillane appointed March 29t 2023

Christopher (Silas) Coleman appointed March 2948 2023
Carol Woodward appointed Aug_uitlﬁm_Z_QZA

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council

by return email to |goima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at
o /district-council Avour-council/request-for-official-i

nttps://oullerdc.go J J J U
to-lgoima-requests/ with your personal information removed.

Kind regards

Krissy Trigg | Group Manager Community Services

Email krissy.trigg@bdc.govt.nz

Buller District Council | Phone 0800 807 239 | bullerdc.govt.nz
PO Box 21 | Westport 7866
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BULLER

As'-:wg- shape Bu I!ér;'s next nine-year plan, we want yqui feedback
.on our key consultation topic and any other part of the Draft LTP.
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. )

Click here to find out more



https://letstalk.bullerdc.govt.nz/long-term-plan-2025-2034

From: Mavor Jamie Cleine

To:

Cc: Councillor Toni O"Keefe; Krissy Trigg
Subject: Re: Mokihinui Reserve

Date: Thursday, 8 May 2025 10:33:17 am
Morning

The current Mokihinui Reserve Committee consists of:

Faye Spillane: treasurer

Mandy Coleman: secretary

Toni O'Keefe: interim Chair (Andrea Atchison resigned due to work commitments)
Hayley Brunner

Silas Colman

Carol Woodward

New members to be appointed:
Tony McNabb

Lorraine Adams

The committee has an open door when it comes to workshops and often get locals
poppingin.

This seems like a decent representation given | understand there are approx 26 or so
permanent residents that live in Mokihinui.

Regards
Jamie

Jamie Cleine| Mayor

Mobile027 423 2629| Emailjamie.cleine@bdc.govt.nz
Buller District Council|Phone0800 807 239|www.bullerdc.govt.nz
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On 6 May 2025, at 16:38, Tony & Di <mttumsltd@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Jamie

You have stated that the sub committee that you apoint represent the
community so once again under lgoima who is the chair person and the
committee members who voted on this.

Regards



